
 

 

13 January 2017 

Comment on Credits 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“A new funding model was introduced this year based on credits, and this is still in a transition phase.  

As you would expect, Colleges Scotland will be following closely its implementation and will be 

working with colleges and the Scottish Funding Council to enhance the system where required and 

ensure its success”. 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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